
Let's clean the
Owasco River!
JOIN US TO CLEAN THE
OWASCO RIVER AND HELP
PROTECT THE ENVIRONMENT!

Contact: Sarah Dibble, Chairperson, Auburn Beautification Comm.
Phone: 585-414-4907 

Email: Auburn.Beautification.Commission@gmail.com 
Web: www.BeautifulAuburn.org

Auburn Beautification Commission presents...

 Residents of Auburn are invited to celebrate Earth
Day 2024 and help provide some spring cleaning for
the Owasco River from the area of the Mill Street
Dam through Market Street Park in downtown
Auburn.
 
 9:30 am: the City of Auburn Department of
Municipal Utilities will be on hand at the Mill Street
Hydroelectric Facility to provide an Earth Day tour
of the facility. Learn more about how the Owasco
River flow is turned in to energy. 

 10 am clean-up: volunteers are asked to meet by
the Mill Street Dam where Canal Street intersects
with Osborne Street in Auburn. Volunteers are
encouraged to bring their own gloves and rakes.
Supplies such as garbage bags and leaf bags will
be provided.

Sat., April 20, 2024
Mill Street Dam area between
Osborne St. & Miller St.
Hydroelectric tour at 9:30 am
Volunteer Clean-up 10 am - 12 pm
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